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Return to School Dates

As we finalise timetables for the Spring term ahead and with schools having autonomy to
decide their Staff training/PD days, we would like to confirm the date your staff and

students are returning after the Christmas Holidays.

Using the NCC/SCC calendars, we understand that your school will:

Be open to Staff on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

and

Students will return on Thursday 4th January 2024.

If this is the case, then we require no further action, and your IT Support will resume as of
Wednesday 3rd January 2024.

If, however, your whole school will be CLOSED on Wednesday 3rd January or you have
different PD days planned, we kindly ask that you contact us via

email (office@jccomtech.com) 

Please confirm which day(s) your school will be open so we do not send your
Engineer/Technician unnecessarily and also so we can ensure we have staff available for

any issues that may have arisen as a result of the festive period shutdown.

Should you have any further questions, then please do not hesitate to contact us.
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